BCSA Meeting

July 13, 2006

15 Members Present

5 Board Members Present – Bill Mizera, Steve Ambrozik, Victor Lourenco Bill Campbell, and Sally Pitcher

Treasurer's Report - Victor Lourenco

\$3,846.85 in checking account. Around \$1100.00 outstanding fines. See BCSA fines attachment. Fines are due now to keep account up to date.

Referee Report - Cesar Raposo

The recreational program leaders need to contact James Pitcher by Mid-August with game schedules, so those referees can be assigned to the games ASAP. Remember to let the assignor know which referees are from their clubs, so that they could be assigned games first.

There is a Recert Clinic on August 12th at St. Andrews Hall in Vestal for referees to recertify. Contact James Pitcher to register for the class.

There is a recreational (Grade 9) Class held August 26 at the Owego Presbyterian Church for those who are 12 years old and older. Contact Bill Campbell if interested in the class.

Registrar Report - Matt Palmer, excused

We had a great season. Congratulations to all the teams.

New Business

Tee shirts were passed out to the winning teams. The winners are listed on the attachment. Congratulations to all. Thanks for a great season.

Club fines need to be paid ASAP. Please check attachment for your club.

There is a Soccer Night at the B-Mets on Sunday, July 30th at 7pm. Please encourage your club to attend, and wear their team jerseys. See 2pg attachments.

For the Good of the Game

Chenango Soccer Club – Collegiate Soccer Preview – Tues Aug. 15th. See attachment

Gettysburg Youth Soccer are accepting teams for their tournament held last weekend in August – Gettysburg, PA. Please check their Website for details. www.gysc.org. Clubs need to be registered for the 2006/7 season to register for tournament.

Respectfully submitted, Sally Pitcher Recording Secretary